
For Safety reasons as construction has began on the district Solar Panel Project we are asking that Parents of 5
th

-8
th

 football players 

start dropping-off and picking-up their athletes as indicated below.  Players & parents will need to walk around the south end of the 

Elementary building to the practice field.  Parents will need to park in the designated area below and should no longer be driving or 

parking behind the elementary building.  Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

 

 

Please Drop-off 

& Pick-up here! 


